
 

 
 
Greetings from the A. L. Martin Foundation and Museum Board of Directors 

 
We are reaching out to you to insure the legacy of our beloved A. L. Martin.  The school 
provided a great education as well as career counseling for the students of Thomasville 
and its surrounding area.  The school also provided entertainment for the community via 
its sports team, “The Bears” and its band and other school events.  The A. L. Martin 
Foundation and Museum was created in 2013 as a place to insure its legacy and 
memorabilia.  
 
This letter is an appeal to former students, educators, and community members to 
solicit funds to run the foundation and museum. Our goal is to make them a source of 
pride for the city of Thomasville, its surrounding area, the state of Alabama and 
eventually to a national level. 
 
If you are in the area, please stop by to see all the work that is going on in and around 
the museum.  Currently, we are installing a historic walking trail adjacent to the Baptist 
Building, near the location of the dorm of Thomasville Normal and Industrial School 
leading to the museum. 
 
The A. L. Martin Foundation and Museum is incorporated as a non-profit entity in the 
state of Alabama. Therefore, you can be assured that your donations are tax deductible. 
 
Donations should be made via check or money order and can be mailed to: 
Friends of the A. L. Martin Historical Museum (ALMHM) 
P.O. Box 979 

Thomasville, AL 36784-0979  
  
If you have memorabilia that you would like to donate or loan to the museum, please 
contact us.  In addition to sharing memorabilia, we’d like to offer you the opportunity to 
volunteer at the museum or its events. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
G. B. Quinney, Director 
(205) 515-3780 
gbqj51@gmail.com  


